Collier Coumnty
Administrative Services nt

Procurement Services Division

715119

Mr. Edward McCullers, General Manager
Layne Christensen Company

5061 Luckett Road

Fort Myers, FL 33905

Via Email: edward.mccullers@layne.com

RE: Contract Renewal for # 15-6469 “Well Testing, Drilling and Maintenance”

Dear Mr. McCullers:

Collier County would like to renew the above contract under the same terms and conditions for
an additional one (1) year period in accordance with the renewal clause in the contract.

If you are agreeable please indicate your intentions by providing the information requested below
and executing the acceptance section:

v | am agreeable to renewing the above referenced contract under the
same terms, conditions, and pricing as the existing contract.

| am not agreeable to the renewal of this contract.

By executing the section below, this contract will be in effect from 11/14/19 until 11/13/20.

Acceptance of Contract Renewal

Company Name | lLayne Christensen Company

4 WIVEN
Company / ;l /A X ASN—
Signature e |
Print Name David A. Tormoehlen - General Manager

Signature Date July 11, 2019
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RE: Contract Renewal for # 15-6469 “Well Testing, Drilling and Maintenance”

Updated Contact Information
(Only if addressee information on the first page is incorrect)

“Contact Name David A. Tormoehlen - General Manager
‘Telephone Office: 239-275-1029
Number | Cell: 239-220-7106
FAX Number 239-275-1025
Email Address dave.tormoehlen@gcinc.com -

Collier County Procurement Services is pleased to announce, it has partnered with BidSync to
provide Free web-based Bidding services to its vendors, suppliers and contractors.

We are now “live on the new bidding platform. Register today at www.bidsync.com.

For Registration Assistance, please contact BidSync customer service at

800-990-9339 Or email: support@bidsync.com.

Please return this letter to the Procurement Services Division with your response no later than
7/12/19. You may email your response to: email Renewals@colliercountyfl.gov . If you have any
questions you may contact me at 239-252-8407.

Respectfully, y
p(_Z"é 2{5/4’%}% ]/" 04;0 re %’//VUA——

Sandra Herrera
Procurement Contract Manager — Procurement Services Division

C: Pamela Libby/PUD: Water



